
Public File 

  EAS filing 01-01-24 through 03-31-24 

Please review our electronic file and hard copy station log for notations of our station 

tests and compliance.   

The logs are available during regular business hours via computer or site visit. Our 

written logs and notes are available, as always, upon request. 

Mr. Thomas Sinon, is functioning well in the role of DCO. The change was necessary due 

to the health issues of the former DCO, Georgia Graber. She has taken on the role of 

ADCO as of April 1,2024. 

Our EAS operating system is up to date this quarter. And Mr. Sinon has discussed with 

Mr. Jim Gorman the upcoming EAS goals and on Feb. 28, 2024 we received the latest 

Gorman-Redlich updates including the RWT going to automatic and all our EAS 

certificates posted to our EAS system.   

We are assured by Mr. Gorman that we are current and compliant for our system at the 

this time. 

April 07, 2024 

 

GL Graber, President 
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